
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAÉ 
 

Being a communication to residents on the Annual Residents Meeting 2017 
 

 

 

Dear fellow residents,              14
th

 July, 2017 

The Residents Annual Review Meeting is just over a week’s time i.e. 4pm on Tuesday 25
th

 July in the 

clubhouse. We hope to see you there as it is our meeting getting our house in order for the Village AGM 

on 8
th

 August.  

 

The nominations for ResCom close on 18
th

 and will be sent to you then and attendance advice closes on 

22
nd

 (needed for seating and catering purposes). Remember it is a bring your own beverage 

meeting…finger snacks will be provided by ResCom after the meeting. 

 

Attached are the ResCom Chairman’s report and the reports of all of the ResCom Portfoliosyou’re your 

interest and study before the meeting. 

 

Cheers for now, Graham Langmead (Chairman) 


